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Our newsletter addresses programs made available through the EPC and your church may not participate in all these programs.  

Are you storing up  

prescription  

medications “just in 

case”? 

 
The COVID-19 outbreak has led 

to an increase in prescribing and 

purchasing of Rx drugs across 

the country, much of which is not 

related to COVID. Did you know 

that the average cost of a 90 day 

supply of a brand drug is over 

$1,000? Many are even more ex-

pensive! It is very important that 

we all stick to our prescription 

drug regimens to stay healthy. 

However, we should also be wise 

not to self-prescribe or stockpile 

costly medications that may nev-

er be used before their expiration 

date. Questions about your next 

refill? Contact Express Scripts at 

800-987-5246.  

Fidelity Personalized  

Planning & Advice 
 

On June 15, 2020 EPC Benefit Resources will add a new 

choice for managing your workplace retirement plan: Fidelity 

Personalized Planning & Advice (PP&A). Fidelity PP&A is 

being offered to help you create and implement a plan for 

retirement and your other financial priorities. This fee based 

service will give you access to Fidelity’s personal Planning 

Consultants expertise to help you outline and implement a 

personal financial plan for you and your family. Once 

established, Fidelity will handle investing your funds for you 

in accordance with your planned retirement goals. Keep an 

eye out for more information coming your way from Fidelity 

on this program offering. Please note, free point in time 

advice through Fidelity Advisors continues to be available to 

EPC all plan participants.  

 

Follow the link here for a quick video about how it works and 

keep an eye out for more details soon!  

One-time Open Enrollment Opportunity for Supplemental Life 

with The Hartford.. This July  

 

July 1st through July 31st, The Hartford is offering EPC basic group life participants a 

special enrollment period to purchase additional life insurance for themselves, their 

spouse, and dependents at our group policy rates. During this special enrollment period, 

you will be able to add as much as $150,000 in additional life insurance coverage to your 

current coverage. Participants 65 and older will have  lower coverage limits. Covered 

employees will also be able to add spouse and dependent coverage! Take this time to 

review your current situation and personal needs, and then determine the right amount of 

coverage for you and your family.  

The best thing about this special enrollment opportunity is that no Evidence of Insurability 

(EOI) will be required when adding the supplemental Life coverage, if you meet the 

eligibility requirements*. Coverage elected during our July special enrollment period will be 

effective September 1, 2020. Having the financial protection provided by these insurance 

options can be a smart financial decision. Look for more information coming soon from 

The Hartford! 

*if you enroll during the July Open Enrollment period and are already enrolled in the basic group life/

disability coverages with Hartford.  

  

Administrators:  If your church wishes to add Supplemental Life to its benefit offerings, you 

will need to complete the Addendum to the Benefit Plan Election Form available at 

epc.org/benefits/churchadministratorresources 

http://www.epc.org/benefits
http://www.Fidelity.com/PPAWLearn
https://epc.org/benefits/churchadministratorresources/#docsandforms

